
Summer is almost over, and we are ramping up for a busy
fall and winter in the legislature! 

Our office has had a busy summer! We recently hosted
our Annual Senior Resource Fair at the Driving Park
Community Center, where more than twenty
organizations joined us to share the resources they offer
to our seniors. If you’d like to stay updated on future
events, please contact our office at 614-466-8010, and
we’ll make sure you’re on our list.

We are also hosting our third Annual Basketball
Tournament! This year is going to be a bit different, with us
hosting high schoolers! If you would like to attend, please
use the Eventbrite link to sign up, or you may contact my
office.

Dear District 2 Neighbor,

If there is anything you need assistance with, please reach out to my office. If we can be of service
and check out my social media to find events I’m hosting. Let’s keep working together- for fairness,
our families, and our future. 
In solidarity,

STATE REPRESENTATIVE

LATYNA M. HUMPHREY
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Rep02@OhioHouse.gov

(614) 466-8010 

Facebook.com/LatynaMHumphrey

@RepLatynaMHumphrey

CONTACT INFORMATION

Disputes with state agencies
Commendations and condolences
Hearing opinions or concerns with
bills moving through the legislature
Connecting you or your business to
state programs and services
Connecting you with neighborhood
resources
Testifying before a House Committee

MY OFFICE CAN HELP WITH:

Through the state operating budget, Ohio assumed
control of $1.7 billion in unclaimed funds. Of that,
$600m is reserved for the billionaire Haslam family to
build a new Cleveland Browns stadium. Unlike past
uses of unclaimed funds, the budget allows Ohio to
assume the ownership of abandoned paycheck and
security deposits after 10 years. 

At a time where items are more expensive, property
taxes are higher, and we are cutting funding for critical
things like healthcare, Ohioans deserve to have their
own money in their pockets. 

To check to see if you have missing money, please visit
the Ohio Department of Commerce’s Division of
Unclaimed Funds website here. It will give information
on how to find out whether you have unclaimed funds,
how you can claim them and how to submit a formal
claim form to obtain the funds.

You can also check the status of your claim on the
division webpage, com.ohio.gov/divisions-and-
programs/unclaimed-funds. 
 

Sign up for my newsletter:
https://ohiohouse.gov/members/latyna-m-humphrey/newsletter-sign-up

HOW TO CHECK UNCLAIMED FUNDS 
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